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First name: Stacey

Last name: Baird
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Title: 

Comments: Our concern is that there is an unestablished boundary line between our property and US Forest

Service property. Per past conversation between Eddie Baird, Laurie Smith, and Rick Wilson (forest service

employee) regarding the boundary line, Laurie confirmed that this particular boundary line remains

unestablished. Our primary concern is that is the forest management project is performed in close proximity to

this property, that boundary lines would first be established. Prior owners to the land were West Coal Company,

from whom we purchased the warranted deed. 


